
NEW RESIDENT: Bill Staples, Suite 387, is the proud father of two daughters. After 
graduating from Bentley School of Accounting and Boston College, he enjoyed a long career in 
accounting. He is also the former president of Bentley College Alumni Association. In a fun 
twist, Bill has reconnected with two former high school classmates since moving to New 
Horizons—residents Maureen Copithorne and Barbara Slattery. Among his varied interests 
are traveling, reading, watching baseball, and listening to classical music. 
 

NEW STAFF: Please welcome our new chef, Angel Malkemes. 
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HAPPY HOLIDAYS AT NEW 
HORIZONS: (clockwise, from 
top left) Resident Janet Mercer 
poses in front of her collection of 
Wilton Armetale Annual 
Christmas Plates; resident (and 
centenarian!) Lillian Braudis 
wishes everyone a Merry 
Christmas; residents Lucy 
Aslanian (left) and Ginny 
Gimilaro (right) lay out a 
manger scene in the living room; 
Community Life Coordinator 
Jack McDonough delivers 
beautiful poinsettia plants to our 
residents; and Joy Draper trims 
the Christmas tree in the lobby. 



 UPCOMING EVENTS – SAVE THE DATE  
 

January 1   Happy New Year 
January 18   Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

Wishing you a new year full of health, happiness, and peace 

 

MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. DAY: The third Monday of January 
commemorates the birthday of Martin Luther King, Jr., who led the fight for 
civil rights through nonviolent activism, protesting racial discrimination in 
federal and state law. King was awarded the Nobel Peace Prize in 1964 at the 
age of 35, making him the youngest person to receive the honor at that time. 
The national holiday became law in 1983 and is observed in all 50 states, 
often in conjunction with a statewide Civil Rights Day.  
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Resident Lois Linneal leads 
the menorah lighting ceremony 
in celebration of Hanukkah. 
Candles are lit each evening 
during this eight-day Festival of 
Lights. 

Resident Phyllis Martin enjoys a 
Zoom call with family members 
in multiple states. Please contact 
staff at New Horizons to 
schedule a virtual visit with 
your loved ones.  

IN MEMORIAM: We 
are deeply saddened by 
the loss of Sis Phinney. 
Our thoughts are with 
her family and friends.  

According to resident Wally 
Larsen, Santa wants you to 
write letters to our residents. 
Getting notes and pictures from 
children and grandchildren is 
the best part of the day. 

THANK YOU: The generosity 
and goodwill shown through your 
donations to the Staff 
Appreciation Fund brought 
holiday cheer to New Horizons 
employees and their families. We 

wish residents 
and their 
families much 
happiness now 
and in the year 
to come. 

’TIS THE SEASON: Resident 
Toula Wouralis (right) shows 
off her apartment’s festive 
holiday decor. 


